

CONTACT: RICK KITSON Public Information Officer

Telephone: (408) 777-3223 • FAX: (408) 777-3366 • rickk@cupertino.org

City Hall • 10300 Torre Avenue • Cupertino, CA 95014-3255

NEWS RELEASE

February 21, 2008

Cupertino Seeks Residents for Historical Preservation Committee

The City of Cupertino is seeking interested residents for an ad hoc Historical Preservation Committee (HPC). Residents interested in historical preservation may contribute by applying for the HPC. Three to five members of the community along with two to three members from the Historical Society will be selected by the City Council. The committee members will provide recommendations to the Planning Commission and City Council on preservation policies. Applications are due by Friday, March 14, 2008 at 5 pm.

The committee members will recommend steps necessary to preserve, relocate, commemorate or disclose the historic nature of a structure or site. They will assist in identifying and disclosing historical significance and identifying procedures for notification of property owners and others interested in historic preservation when historic structures or sites are considered for preservation.

The estimated duration of the committee is six to eight months from the time of selection. Additional information and the application is available at Community Development Department, City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino or online on the City's website at www.cupertino.org/historicalpreservation.

###